
SKGB WOMEN’S 
COACHING WEEK

Celebrate International Women’s Day by 
learning from your clubs top women!  
To celebrate the brilliant women we have in Scottish Karate, take part in the 
SKGB’s women’s coaching week. Our aim of the week is to have as many 
senior graded women as possible having a shot at taking a class - whether 
that be a whole class, the whole week, or parts of a class alongside another 
coach. (Coaches please note if the women coaching in your class are not 
already SKGB approved coaches then an SKGB approved coach must be 
present to overlook the class.) Lets encourage and inspire Scottish karate’s 
next generation of women coaches!  

Please share photos of the week on social media to showcase our women in 
action, and send them to the SKGB Director of women’s 
interests: chloe-maclean@hotmail.co.uk  

#SKGBWOMENSCOACHINGWEEK 

7TH-13TH

MARCH


